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Comments on all Board generated Proposals 

Triple K Fisheries opposes the following: RC 168, 169 and 170. 

We support RC 146 with deletion of the following language, (f)(1) …accounting for anticipated 
harvests and projection error..., (f)(3) … accounting for anticipated harvests and projection error… 

After a discussion with the local area manager these factors, anticipated harvest, and projection 
error, are already in place when forecasting. 

We would like the Commissioner to be given directions to use the 600’ to help manage over 
escapement into the Kasilof River as it is written in 5 AAC 21.359. Kenai River Late-Run King Salmon 
Management Plan (e)(3)(A)- (E) which is already in place for King conservation, this could be 
amended to include only an 8-hour opening around high water. 

Please take this opportunity to allow us to catch the Sockeye Salmon that we are targeting. 

Thank you. 
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